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No no no!!! This solves nothing - it does NOT help the homeless - it only perpetuates the issue
instead of doing something actually constructive. And it also is destructive to our tax-payer-funded
public parks that need to remain spaces that are open and clean and safe for all. DO NOT DO THIS
TO OUR CITY!
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